Notice

All final year students are informed that Mr. B.Ganesh from ThoughtWorks
Technologies, Chennai will be visiting our campus on 1% November, 2019 for a
presentation on Software Technology Excellence Program (STEP),2020. All
students should reach the campus at 9:30 am on the above mentioned date.

Attendance is mandatory.
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